CAP AND GOWN ORDER — DEADLINE — FEBRUARY 15th!
Senior parents go to SchoolCashOnline to order a cap and gown for graduation.
Purchase is required in order to participate in the ceremony. The cost is $26.
Due to changes in dye lots from year to year, students are not permitted to
wear a cap and gown purchased in a previous year. Scholarship requests should
be submitted through your School Counselor. Questions? Contact Cara Blatney
in the main office, x2318 or by email at cblathey@darienps.org



https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001_BI-OGKW8AcJnnh-8W5-BiTGyCQo8YcTGDMjACzUkhnEoAgLk6dL1-8UjRhupE0_tyKM8uEtdkNs3-Hiv45FgAgIatGLdyOuyhcYXsfqEuvuw7R4fkffht53bgXJ2uJ6saVyuD3dGBaeX4-2jR6JEFScfd6mkXAQ&c=KxRJHFnKltrFO3hD_4j_8PofLiEfaY6qmNgs2Co2EKXrM7P2f56iFQ==&ch=V3SYn6oBI-Tol11TglpYkXhttH3YHt72Dzj6M08Ya_kUPwSiJoaD3A==
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